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From: Clara Jean Howard [mailto:clarajeanhoward@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:58 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Att: Opposition Murphy Docket PD527 

To Mr MacEwen, 
This is to register my opposition to the application of D.P. Murphy Inc Docket number PD527. This 
application represents narrowing the community's wealth in fewer hands, and is unsupportive of 
those that have multi-generational interests in the community of Borden. We need more small, 
locally-owned family businesses, not put those that have weathered many threats to their existence 
in jeopardy. 
Please reject this application and look to enhance economic opportunities for small businesses.  
Thank you, 
cj 
Clara Jean Howard 


